
TEAMS Competition 2010 
Theme: Water, Water, Everywhere! 
 

One of the most important things you do for your students is to show them what’s 
possible…in your subject…in their lives…and in themselves. That’s why the University of 
Kentucky is inviting you to give your students a learning experience unlike any other through the 
nation’s premier academic competition, TEAMS. 
 

TEAMS (Tests of Engineering Aptitude, Mathematics and Science)  is a popular annual 
competition, coordinated by JETS (Junior Engineering Technical Society) —the national 
organization promoting engineering and technology to America’s youth—that challenges high 
school students (grades 9-12) in ways no other program does by introducing them to the 
practical applications of math and science.  When students compete in TEAMS they learn the 
answer to that age-old question, “When will I ever use this?” and discover the opportunities 
that await them in the engineering profession.   

 
Each year students become part of the action as they work together and answer 

questions about everyday real-world challenges.  What will they tackle in TEAMS 2010? 
The critical and global need of providing access to one of nature's most vital resources on 
earth: clean water.  Coach a team and watch your students learn first-hand how they can 
become part of the solution to end this crisis.  
 

The competition at University of Kentucky will take place on March 6, 2010.  
University of Kentucky will provide $1000 scholarship to each student in the division winner 
team to attend engineering program at the UK College of Engineering. 

 
Register your team online at www.jets.org/teams and submit payment directly to JETS. 

The registration fee to participate is $175 for the first team and $125 for additional teams.  FAQs 
are at: http://www.jets.org/TEAMS/faq.cfm. 

 
Inspire your students far beyond the classroom by helping them see what’s possible in 

math and science.  Register your students for TEAMS today!  I will be your contact for the 
competition at University of Kentucky and can be reached by phone (859) 257-0180 and/or 
email mjoseph@engr.uky.edu.   

 
Good luck to you and your team(s) and we hope to see you on March 6, 2010. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Metty J. Joseph, PMP 
College of Engineering 
University of Kentucky 
Email: mjoseph@engr.uky.edu 
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